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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR  
SOUVENIR PENNY PRESS MACHINES 

 
 
 The Ohio Turnpike Commission (“Commission”) has issued a Request for 
Proposals (“RFP”) to select a provider and operator of Souvenir Penny Press 
Machines.  Such Agreement will commence on approximately September 1, 
2012. 
 
 Sealed Proposals will be received at the Commission’s offices, 682 
Prospect Street, Berea, OH  44017, c/o the Procurement Department, until 2:00 
P.M. (E.D.T.), July 3, 2012. 
 
 Specifications for said RFP are on file and available from the Procurement 
Department at (440) 234-2081.  These documents will be forwarded upon 
request and without charge to any interested party.  All inquiries concerning this 
RFP must be submitted in writing to Kevin Golick, Procurement Manager, via 
email to kevin.golick@ohioturnpike.org or facsimile (fax number (440) 234-0232), 
with the Inquiry Period ending at the close of business, 5:00 P.M. (E.D.T.) on 
June 22, 2012. 
 
 The Commission reserves the right to require Responding Operators to 
submit additional written or oral clarification of their Proposals, and to meet with 
one or more, but not necessarily all, of the Responding Operators to obtain 
additional information and/or clarification, and to negotiate final terms of an 
Agreement. 
 
 The Commission will notify the Successful Operator as soon as 
practicable after the receipt and review of Proposals.  The Commission reserves 
the right to reject any or all Proposals and the right to waive minor technicalities 
or minor irregularities. 
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